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                 Enquiries: Ms. S Ndebele   

          Email : sizakele.ndebele@labour.gov 

Date : 10 March 2025                

                                                                                  

 TO:  Medical Service Providers 

   Medical Service Provider Associations/Societies 

         HealthCare Establishments  

 

RE: COID MEDICAL TARIFFS FOR 2025/2026 FINANCIAL YEAR.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

This memo serves to advise on the COID Medical Tariffs for 2025/2026 financial year. 

1. The Minister of Employment and Labour has approved that an annual increase of 6%, will 

be applied across all medical tariffs of The Compensation Fund with effect from 1st April 

2025.  

2. This percentage increase will be applicable to all COID Medical Tariffs. 

3. All Medical tariffs are published in the gazette exclude VAT. 

4. VAT is applied to VAT registered vendors. 

 

This communique is issued by the Medical Billing and Clinical Coding Directorate on behalf of 

The Compensation Fund. 

Regards 

 

…………………………….                                                            …………………………. 

Ms. N Morrison                                                                 Date  

Medical Billing & Clinical Coding 

 

10/03/2025
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